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Dear Applicant  

 

Thank you for your interest in Wolverhampton Girls’ High School.  

In this section of the website, you will find the Employment Application Form, Person Specification and Job 
Description.  

Our School Policies including Recruitment, Safeguarding and Equality and Diversity are also available to view 
in the ‘About Us’ section of the website, under ‘School Policies’.  

Please note that the School will only accept WGHS Employment Application Forms and they must be 
completed in full, including your hand-written or scanned signature. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept 
Curriculum Vitae as a method of application.  

As an approximate guide, we would expect letters of application to be no more than two sides of A4. Where you 
are already in school-based employment, please include your current Headteacher as a referee.  

All employment applications must be received in School by the due closing date and time, including relevant 
signatures and either hand-delivered, sent via post or electronically to recruitment@wghs.org.uk.  

I look forward to receiving your fully completed Employment Application Form.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs T Young 
Headteacher 
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